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Lance THOMPSON

De: Martínez Rodríguez, Marcos <mmartinez@ceoe.es>
Envoyé: vendredi 18 novembre 2016 09:09
À: Lance THOMPSON
Cc: Maria.Ceccarelli@unece.org
Objet: RV: UN/CEFACT/ T+L/ Pipeline Project
Pièces jointes: 160915-3a T+L Pipeline project.docx

Dear Mr. Thompson, 
 
Thanks for the advance of this project proposal, and  my apologies for the delay.  Busy days here too. 
 
We believe that it is a very interesting proposal so, please, consider my support, as Head of the Spanish Delegation, 
to this project. 
 
Best regards 
 
Manuel Pereira 
 
 


